
We are excited to welcome back our
movie night in December and will send
more details very soon. 

Also we, the PTA, are hoping to engage
you to help us establish new events
celebrating the multicultural nature of
our wonderful school community. More
details below and do please reach out to
us. 

Thanks to all the parents and guardians,
as always.  
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Two follow up items from the Halloween
Disco

We wanted to share some photos from the
Halloween Disco, they can be found here

Also, we encourage all families to save
their costumes for a costume swap next
year!! Will will follow up in October 2025
to set this up. 

https://photos.app.goo.gl/J7vkS4BaarwsbbFA8


Our Movie Night Is Back!

Our movie night will go ahead on Wednesday
18th December. This was a huge success last
year so the PTA is excited to bring it back again. 

We will follow up with more details on how to
reserve your ticket and what movies and times
we will show. 

As always, the school has a no mobile phone
policy and this extends to PTA events also. 



The PTA is looking for help. 

Our school community is equality based and
multicultural. We uphold, respect and accept
equality of beliefs, whether religious or non-
religious, and we celebrate diverse lifestyles
held by children, parents, staff and members of
the wider community.

The PTA would like to run some events
showcasing different religious and belief
systems. We are looking for any parents who
would like to help us do this. 

Please get in touch on pta@letns.org.



What talents do you have???? 

Our school values inclusivity. One way this is
fostered is by inviting parents into the classroom
to discuss a topic, share a skill and help develop
our children. 

If you have a special interest or expertise that
you would love to share with the children, the
school would love you to come into the class
room of your child and share this. 

Get in touch with your teacher or with the
school on info@letns.org.


